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Counselors at line

2300 N Street, N. tt'

Washington, D.C. 20037
Telephone (202)663 9200

Fax (202) 663-9066

November 27,1997

William C. Reamer, Esq.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

| Office of the General Counsel
Mail Stop OWFN 15 B18

| Washington, DC 20555
1

Dear Mr. Reamer:

On October 27,1997, I wrote to you concerning the October 6,1997, meeting
between NRC and Waste Control Specialists, LLC. The cover page of that letter stated
that it was a " Privileged and Confidential, Attorney-Client Communication." Following
discussions with Ma., Pat Siemien, NRC OGC, and our client, I have determined that the
October 27,1997, letter need not be considered such a communication.

Consequently, please disregard the " Privileged and Confidential, Attorney-Client
Communication" in my October 27,1997, letter to you. I understand that removal of this
language may result in the placement of the letter into the NRC's Public Document Room

- files.

Please feel free to contact me at (202) 663-9056 if you have any questions on this
matter. We appreciate your efforts to answer our questions.

Sincerely,

M

Donald P. Ferraro
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